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Re: Administrative Order Addendum, Cooper Subdivision Mobile Home Park, 
PWS ID #5601450, Docket# SDWA-08-2015-0002 

Dear Mr. Wagner: 

This letter is an addendum to the Administrative Order (Order) issued on November 18, 2014, to Reata 
Properties, LLC (Reata), as owner and/or operator of the Cooper Subdivision Mobile Home Park public 
water system. The purpose of this letter is to approve the January 30, 2015, schedule submitted via email 
by John Pinter, on behalf of Reata, for coming into consistent compliance with the total coliform 
maximum contaminant level (MCL). The schedule to install permanent chlorination by March 16, 2015, 
is hereby incorporated into the Order per paragraph 8 (page 2) of the Order. 

Pursuant to paragraph 10 of the Order, the System shall achieve compliance with the total coliform 
MCL by the March 16, 2015 , final compliance deadline in this approved schedule. The EPA is 
authorized to seek penalties if these deadlines are not met. IfReata has a reasonable basis to believe it 
may be unable to meet any deadline in the schedule, it shall notify the EPA well in advance of the 
scheduled deadline to request an extension. The EPA may, in its discretion, consider granting an 
extension. 



Please contact Kathelene Brainich, Environmental Protection Specialist, at (3 03) 312-6481 or via email 
at brainch.kathelene@epa.gov if you have any questions concerning this Addendum. 

Sincerely, 

Art o P omares, Director 
W echnical Enforcement Program 

ffice of Enforcement, Compliance 

and Enviro;;~ 

~ppers, Supervisory Attorney 
Legal Enforcement Program 
Office of Enforcement, Compliance 
and Environmental Justice 

cc: John Pinter, Operator, Cooper Sub MHP (via email) 
WY DEQ/DOH (via email) 
Tina Artemis, EPA Regional Hearing Clerk 
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